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PARENT / TEACHER INTERVIEWSPARENT / TEACHER INTERVIEWS

Poppies will be available to all
students on November 11.  

Please bring in any spare change in
support of the Legion!

Our school will be participating in a
school liturgy

 as well at 10:45 am in the gym.
All are welcome to join us. 

REMEMBRANCE DAY

Parent Teacher Interviews will be held on
Thursday, November 14 from 4pm-7pm and
Friday, November 15 from 9am-11pm.  A
link will be sent to you via email that will

allow you to go online to book the
interview with your child’s teacher.  If you

need assistance please contact Mrs.
Robinson.

NUTRITION PROGRAMNUTRITION PROGRAM
Our Nutrition Program is up and running and
offered 2 days per week in the mornings.

We have some funding through the Child Nutrition
Network but not enough to sustain the program

throughout the school year.  If you are interested
in donating, we have posted donations on School
Cash Online and will leave it up for the school

year.  If you feel at some point, you would like to
donate, we would greatly appreciate the support!
Thank you all for continuing to support our staff

and students here at Our Lady of Fatima School.  



MESSAGE

Prinicipal’s

How fitting that spooky season of Halloween is here, as
I am wondering about the past two months having

disappeared!
In all seriousness, it has been a wonderful welcome to
the OLOF School Community and I appreciate everyone

who has extended a hand to introduce themselves.
 While much has already taken place, like

Thanksgiving, and Halloween, there remains much
ahead of us. First and foremost is premier fundraising
event of the year – the 51st Annual OLOF Turkey Bingo
(November 2, at the Courtland Community Centre 7:00
p.m.). We look forward to seeing you there. The Parent

Council has been working very hard to collect
donations and sponsorships to make the event the
success we know it will be. That hard work is VERY

MUCH APPRECIATED.
Progress Reports will be coming home Monday, Nov.
4th. Parent-Teacher Conferences will take place Nov.

14th in the evening, or the morning of the 15th. Kim has
provided the online link. Please don’t forget to book
your time. If you are not available on either of those

days, you can reach out to your child’s teacher to
reschedule at a more convenient time.

~Mr. Joe Persia~
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OUR LADY OF FATIMA SCHOOL

WINNER
TAKES ALL!

November 2, 2024

MYSTERY PRIZES
CASH PRIZES
DOOR PRIZES

Courtland
Community
Centre

DOORS OPEN AT 6PM   BINGO STARTS AT 7PM

FREEE ADMISSION             FOOD  
      MUST BE 18 OR OLDER TO ATTEND        



Congratulations to all of our cross country
runners who competed in the meet on

October 23 in Waterford.  All represented
Our Lady of Fatima well and were model

athletes.  Thank you to Mrs. Vermeersch for
coaching!  Next up is Basketball - we will let

you know when practices will begin.


